
Dear All, 

The announcement from P&O caused some minor delays yesterday which 
we have continued to see this morning. Capacity is an issue with all 
vehicles being allocated to alternative shipping lines in order to cross the 
English channel. Fortunately, we have strong relationships with all 
Channel operators and we are able to use alternative routes.

Other than a specific delay when vehicles were instructued to be re-
routed yesterday, we are not seeing a substantial difference in delays at 
the crossing, typically 3-4 hours waiting time as opposed to the general 
1-2hours. 

Should we see any further impact on moving goods, we will 
communicate further.

If you have any questions on a particular booking, please direct to our 
import team: laura.maunders@tenens.com; angela.woplin@tenens.com 

Best Regards,
Howard Tenens Logistics Ltd 




